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Oregon has one of the higher voting rates in the nation soully because of voting by 

mail. It would be a crime to remove this feature from us. Trying to vote in person is 

hard for a lot of residents because of not being able to take time from work and 

caring for our families. Let's call this bill what it is an attempt to takeover our 

government.  

 


